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To whom it may concern :

I oppose because the proposals will erode Hong Kong's status as a leading

international financial center due to the concentration of power in one institution

without the necessary checks and balances.
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Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the EXchange's Decision Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Under the Proposed New Structure, power would be concentrated in few hands

under control of SFC which is regulator - minded. This mindset will tend to protect the

regulator by shutting off the door to many companies, or raising the threshold to such high

level that less and less listings will be attracted to Hong Kong. This would compromise
Hong Kong's position as an international financial center.

Please withheld my name and personal information from publication.

Regards,

I




